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Upgrade to 23rd Edition of MCG Care Guidelines 
 
Effective June 24, 2019, Simply Healthcare Plans, Inc. is upgrading to the MCG Care Guidelines 
23rd Edition. With this upgrade, some MCG Criteria are being customized. You can view a 
summary of the most recent customizations online. 
 
If you have questions about this communication or need assistance with any other item, 
contact your local Provider Relations representative or call Provider Services. 
 
 
 
 
 

https://medicalpolicy.simplyhealthcareplans.com/noapplication/f1/s0/t0/pw_g356594.pdf

